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2023 Report to Yearly Meetings 
 
Dear SAYMA Friends,  
 
I believe that in this world there is enough for all of us, including the animals and the earth.  As 
Friends, we are called to simplicity, to be good stewards of the resources we are blessed with, 
and to find that of God in everyone. Right Sharing of World Resources lives into these callings 
by seeking to address materialism and right relationship. Here are some of the highlights of the 
past year’s work and our hopes for the future. All of this is possible because of your generous 
support.  
 
We Are Growing  
After many years of preparation, discernment and consideration, RSWR hired two Country 
Coordinators, Ruth Bueso and Eva Ramirez, in December to launch a program in Guatemala. 
Ruth and Eva are at the beginning stages of building the program identifying groups of women 
to partner with and creating capacity building trainings to meet local needs.   
 
Country Coordinators Consultation  
For the first time ever, we hosted a Country Coordinator Consultation in one of our partner 
countries. In April, all eleven Country Coordinators and Trainers from Kenya, India, Sierra Leone, 
and Guatemala traveled to Kisumu, Kenya to learn from one another. This was a transformative 
time of building deeper relationships with one another and our shared work. It was particularly 
impactful for our new Guatemala coordinators as they were able to meet their co-workers and 
better understand how each country supports the women’s groups.  
 
Right Relationship  
I’m grateful to have joined many Friends over the last year in considering “‘How are my 
relationships and my use of time, energy, and things in balance to contribute to right order in 
our world and free me to do God’s work?” through the Power of Enough workshop. We are in 
continual discernment about our role in building right relations with the world. Look for a job 
opening on our website at the end of this year that will focus primarily on building right 
relationships. We’re looking forward to continuing to expand and deepen our work with you.  
 
Right Sharing   
Right Sharing of World Resources partnered with 1,323 women in India, Kenya, and Sierra 
Leone (soon to be Guatemala) in 2022, and gratefully continues this work in 2023 and beyond. 
These women are members of 49 different women’s groups, who received over 45 training 
sessions. Your continued support and prayers make all the difference. Thank you!  
 
With light and love,  
Jacqueline Stillwell  
General Secretary  


